Red, White and Blue Day at Summerhill
Infant School

Pupils from Summerhill Infant School will be holding a special charity day on
Friday, 11t November in support of family members of those who serve in
the Armed Forces. This year’s Red, White & Blue Day, a national fundraising
campaign for schools, will centre on key First World War events which took
place during the summer of 1916.

Red, White & Blue Day is run annually by the UK’s three Service charities;
ABF The Soldiers’ Charity, the Royal Air Force Benevolent Fund, and The
Royal Navy and Royal Marines Charity. On the day, children come to
school dressed in red, white and blue clothing and donate £1 in
support of Service families.

Summerhill Infant School will take part in themed activities, focusing on
remembrance.

So far more than 750,000 pupils have taken part and £260,000 has been

raised by the campaign since it was started in 2012. Last year, Summerhill
Infant School raised over £130 for armed forces charities!

You can find out more on the link: www.redwhiteblueday.co.uk.

You can also follow Red, White & Blue Day on Facebook
at Facebook.com/redwhiteblueday or twitter with @RedWhiteBlueDay
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For more information or images, please contact: Michael Standen
mstanden@soldierscharity.org




